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HB 2395 is a well meaning piece of legislation that has two bad provisions. 

It calls for disregarding drug paraphernalia laws & does not demand the overdosed 

person submit to drug counseling to prevent a repeat scenario. 

The bill also says the government can interfere in the family structure by disallowing 

information to  be supplied to the parents of minors. 

Please make those corrections to this bill 

Sincerely, 

Michael Mosee 


